Learning, Instruction, and Assessment Committee Minutes
February 17, 2022
4:30 PM at Warren Elementary School, Conference Room

Attendees: Mr. Crum, Mr. Brackenridge, Mr. Newton, Mr. Ryan, Mrs. Ludwig

Overview of Dyslexia Law

Mrs. Ludwig presented a slideshow presentation containing details regarding the Dyslexia Law
recently passed by Governor Dewine. The team engaged in conversation about how the Dyslexia Law
will impact instruction at Warren Elementary. In addition, the team discussed purchases that will
need to be made to support the law; including a multi-sensory phonics curriculum, teacher
professional development, and a dyslexia screener. The district was awarded a grant to support
implementation of the dyslexia law, Each Child Reads Grant. Although these funds will help support
the implementation, it is likely that the purchases required will exceed total grant funds.

District Priority Update

The team reviewed the district priorities for 2022-2023. These priorities were established by the
District Leadership Team using a data driven decision making framework. The committee did not have
any additional questions regarding the district priorities.

Additional comments before adjourning

Mr. Crum posed questions regarding the purchase of Edulastic. The district opted to shift from
[lluminate to Edulastic due to user friendliness and cost. The team also discussed what the district is
doing to support at risk students who might be living in undesirable conditions. Through partnership
with the Washington County Sheriff Department (Ellie Reynolds) and the district Truancy Officer
(Kathy Neehouse) Warren is able to provide support as deemed necessary by the team.

Meeting adjourned at 6:09 PM. Next meeting is March 17, 4:30 PM at Warren High School.



